TRTA needs help collecting
user data

Tahoe Rim Trail Association received a grant from the Tahoe
Regional Planning Agency to help to determine the numbers and
types of users on the Tahoe Rim Trail.

Volunteers are needed at all of TRT trailheads on July 26 to
interact with the hikers, bikers, and equestrians and ask them
questions.

The aim of this project is to collect data that will be used
to encourage and improve alternative modes of transportation
to the TRT trailheads.

Go online to register.


https://www.laketahoenews.net/2014/07/trta-needs-help-collecting-user-data/
https://www.laketahoenews.net/2014/07/trta-needs-help-collecting-user-data/
http://tahoerimtrail.org/index.php?option=com_eventbooking&view=event&id=1187&catid=6&Itemid=1282

